
Heritage Hills Water Works Corporation
PO Box 873

465 Heritage Road
Southbury, CT 06488

October 25, 2017

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Empire State Plaza
Agency Building 3
Albany, NY 12223-1350

Re: Case 09-M-0311 - Implementation of Chapter 59 of the Laws of 2009
Establishing a Temporary Annual Assessment Pursuant to PSL 18-a(6)

Dear Secretary Burgess,

Pursuant to the New York State Department of Public Service Assessment Letter dated
July11, 2017 regarding the Temporary State Assessment (or TSA), the Heritage Hills Water
Works Corporation hereby submit its responses, supporting work papers and its proposed new
Statement TSA - No. 6.

Should you have any questions please contact me by e-mail at ksorensen@hdginc.com or by
telephone at (203) 264-8291 ext. 205

Sincerely,

Keith Sorensen, President
Heritage Hills Water Corporation

Enc.

cc: Marc A. Brassard, Manager
Frank Radigan, Hudson River Energy Group

Received: 10/25/2017


